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Senate Confirms McDonald as VA Secretary 

(Washington, D.C.) – After the United States Senate voted to confirm Robert McDonald as Secretary for the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA), United States Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement: 

"I am pleased that the Senate moved quickly to confirm Robert McDonald so he can begin to tackle the many challenges facing the VA. I had an opportunity to meet with Mr. McDonald and question him in Committee, and during those conversations, Mr. McDonald committed to improving veterans’ access to care as well as improving the benefits claims backlog system. As a member of the Committee on Veterans Affairs, I look forward to working with Mr. McDonald and holding him accountable for those promises so that veterans receive the benefits they earned and deserve.” 
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